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The SEND summit provides an opportunity for secondary aged student with SEND to come
together to give their views and opinions on service delivery and development as well as finding
out about services that are available to them. 

The SEND summit is a great opportunity for students to meet others, hear about services, visit
Leeds Civic Hall and make a difference!

On Tuesday 14th November 2023, 36 students from Green Meadows Academy, Brigshaw
Partnership, John Jamieson, Oulton Academy and West SILC attended the SEND Summit at Leeds
Civic Hall.

Students took part in the Short Breaks Review consultation, Child Friendly Leeds wishes
consultation and Youth Activity Fund consultation as well as having the opportunity to visit service
stalls to find out what is available to them in the city. 

Human bingo. 
All the activities. 
Having my voice heard. 
Lunchtime - food, visiting stalls and
games. 
Getting to know other people. 
Everything was great. 

Everything was great. 
More activities. 
More games at lunchtime. 
Different variety of juice. 

Feedback from the consultations will be hosted on the Leeds Local Offer website and
shared with schools

The SEND Summit will take place in 2024, taking into account all the feedback
received, taking into account all the feedback received 

Next Steps...

Students rated the overall event 4 out of 5


